AU art students to exhibit work at artSite in Wellsville
3/24/04

"Group Thaw," an exhibition of work by first-year graduate students in the School of Art & Design at Alfred
University, will open at artSite on North Main Street in Wellsville Friday, March 26. The opening reception is 6-9 p.m.
Friday."Hot Water Supply: children under 10 must be accompanied by an adult,” work by sophomores in the
paper/mix materials and painting in three-dimension classes in the School of Art & Design, will be on display at
artSite beginning April 9. The opening reception is 6-9 p.m.Julie Peppito, a candidate for a Master of Fine Arts degree
from the School of Art & Design, will have an installation of her work at artSite. The opening reception is being
planned for April 30. Unless otherwise arranged, the exhibitions will be open for public viewing only during the
receptions. Arrangements to see the exhibitions at other times may be made by calling Brett Hunter at 607 871 3535 or
by e-mailing him at hunterbw@alfred.edu
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